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December 1, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I can’t believe that we are approaching the holiday season.  This is a great time to spend extra time with your family and friends!    Additionally, thank you for your generous donations of can goods and food items for the Bread of Life.  Students and staff had a great time collecting the cans and wearing their hats for Hat Day!  Check out our website for pictures!
Last month, the National Association for the Education of Young Children, NAEYC, completed the site visit as a requirement of our continued accreditation.  I believe that we did very well, but the report will be available within 90 days.  

Congratulations to Gabe Fallon for being selected to win a bike from Meadow Farms.  Gabe and his family had many sales during the fundraiser.

Just a reminder that students should be on time for class.  If your child arrives 10 minutes after the start time, please check-in at the main office and our staff will bring him/her to class.  This is for the safety of all our students.  We appreciate your cooperation.

Please check out our PBIS matrix around the school.  The matrix explains how to be safe and be a friend in all locations.  Please feel free to discuss these expectations with your child.
The next PTO meeting is Thursday, December 15 at 8:30.  Please join us!  

Please join me at the next Parent Chat on Friday, December 16 at 11:30 where it will be an open forum to talk with me about the topic of your choice. Hope to see you there!

Please check out our website at http://maldenps.org/early-learning-center to learn more about the Malden’s CFCE, and our calendar of events.   
If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school.
Sincerely,

Ms. Gordon, Principal

telephone: 781-397-7025





fax: 781-321-3495


